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MISSION: The Propionic Acidemia Foundation is dedicated to finding improved treatments and a cure for 
Propionic Acidemia by funding research and providing information and support to families and medical 
professionals. 
VISION: To create a future where Propionic Acidemia can be prevented and any affected individual can be cured 
and live a productive life. 

FINANCIAL REPORT 

Revenue:   

Contributions:  $68,518 

Grant Reimbursement: $2,214 

Interest Income: $747 

In Kind Donations:  $1,253 

Total Revenue:  $72,732 

Expenses:  

Research Grants/Exp.Grants:  $70,183 

Programs & Outreach Total: $2,161 

Fundraising Total: $0 

Operational  Expenses: $1,311 

Total Expenses:      $73,655 

Cash Assets 8/1/2009 $82,570 

Cash Assets 7/31/2010 $81,648 

 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS/OFFICERS 

Jill Chertow Franks, President 
Brittany Smith, Secretary, Treasurer 
Janice S. Boecker 
Michael Rosenson 

 

Board disclosure:  Jill Chertow Franks 
is the sister-in-law of Michael Rosenson. 
Donations made by board members 

totaled $910 

 

PROGRAM ACCOMPLISHMENTS 
RESEARCH:  

• Distributed “Survey of health status and 
complications among propionic acidemia 
patients registered with the PAF” conducted by 
Dr. Loren Pena and Dr.  Barbara Burton.  
Received 46 completed surveys.  

• 4 submissions to DNA Repository at Coriell 

Institute for Medical Research in Camden, NJ 

 

Grant Disbursements: 

• $30,000- Jan P Kraus, Ph.D., University of 

Colorado at Denver and Health Sciences 

Center (UCDHSC) Denver, CO: “Crystallization 

and structure determination of human 

propionyl-CoA carboxylase"  

• $20,000 - Jan P. Kraus, Ph.D.,  CDHSC 

Denver, CO: “Genotype –phenotype 

correlations in PA” 

• $20,000- Michael A. Barry, Ph.D. Mayo 

Clinic College of Medicine, MN: “Feasibility 

of translating gene therapy for propionyl 

CoA carboxylase (PCCA) deficiency” 

  

OUTREACH: 

Newsletters: We published and distributed  fall 

newsletters this year to affected families, 

clinicians, and donors.    
 
 
 


